

October 1, 2019

Dear Members and Friends of Fairmont United Methodist Church:

Sunday, October 20, is our congregation's Consecration Sunday. We have some exciting things planned as we lead up to that Sunday, including our own Bishop Hope Morgan Ward preaching on Sunday, October 13th. I urge you to plan now to attend October 20th's two important events: Sunday morning worship and the Celebration Luncheon immediately following worship.

This spiritual-growth-oriented process is designed to enrich our biblical understanding of Christian stewardship. Rather than focusing on the need of the church to receive, the experience concentrates on the need of the giver to give for his or her own spiritual development.

We believe that you are concerned enough to attend on Consecration Sunday and make your financial commitment as an act of worship in the church sanctuary.

No one will call on you at your home for a pledge. But we will contact you personally to secure your commitment to attend morning worship on Consecration Sunday and the Celebration Luncheon immediately after worship.

Cordially,

Bot Paled

Bob Ladich, Council Chair

Sett Fritte

Scott Krutsch, Stewardship Chair